
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

SPELLING TEST: Friday, May 10th:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: “The Queen of Hearts”  

                                       and various tongue twisters! 

 

“She SellS SeaShellS down by the 

SeaShore” 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

History: Exploration of the 

American West: Daniel 

Boone, Louisiana Purchase  

Math: Telling Time, See 

Chapter 18 Newsletter 

Here 

 

 

 

 

May 6th – May 10th: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• May 10th: Final Titan  

Buddies 

 

• May 13th: All Library 

Books Due!  

 

• May 23rd (Thursday): 

Last day with students 

– this will be a half 

day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

g 

express 

turn 

lesson 

half 

 

 

stop 

stopping 

walk 

talk 

chalk 

 

 

 

grant 

soap 

new 

news 

small 

 

 

smaller 

smallest 

war 

summer 

above 

 

 

 

Finish Strong:  

With a few weeks left, please help us finish the school year  

strong by helping students read each night, practice spelling  

words, and complete math homework. We will be continuing  

new concepts and practicing our good habits that will be  

important for next year! 

mailto:rhollmann@asd20.org
mailto:rhouseholder@asd20.org
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/131/Math%20Parent%20Letter%20--%20Chapter%2018.pdf

